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LOOKING AHEAD  
 

Monday - Wednesday, Friday & Saturday at 8.30am & 5.30pm. 
You are welcome to join us in church or on Zoom. 
 

 

Sunday 1st November 10am  Mass for All Saints Day 
Monday 2nd November 7pm  Service for All Souls Day 
Sunday 8th November 10am  Mass for Remembrance Sunday 
Sunday 15th November 10am  Mass for 2nd Sunday before  

Advent 
Wednesday 18th November 6.45pm PCC Meeting 
Sunday 22nd November 10am  Mass for Christ the King 
Sunday 29th November 10am  Mass for Advent 1 
Sunday 6th December 10am  Mass for Advent 2 
Sunday 13th December 10am  Mass for Advent 3 
Sunday 20th December 10am  Mass for Advent 4 
Thursday 24th December 11pm Carols for Christmas (come and 

listen to you favourite carols) 
Thursday 24th December 11.30pm Midnight Mass 
Friday 25th December 11am Mass for Christmas Day 
 

 
 
 

           Winner of ‘The UK's Best Modern Churches’ award November 2013 
 

Next Sunday: 8th November 2020 
 

Mass for Remembrance Sunday 
 

Welcomers: Mary & Edward 
 

Wisdom of Solomon 6:12-16   Mary   
 

Gospel: Matthew 25:1-13 
 

Intercessions: Edward 
 

Vicar   Mother Bernadette Hegarty 020 3774 6833 
Churchwarden:  Julian Bream   07818 048048 

 
 

DONATIONS gratefully received for our automatic parking 
barrier by cheque payable to St Paul's, Bow Common, Gift Aided 

where possible 
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THE PARISH OF 
 ST. PAUL WITH ST. LUKE    

 

 
 

Sunday 1st November 2020 
 

Mass for All Saints 
 

 
Welcomers: Cara & Hendrika 

 

 
Revelation 7:9-17 Cara   Gospel: Matthew 5:1-12 

 

Intercessions: Julian 
 

PLEASE PRAY FOR:  
Esther Christian, John Christian, Rachel Christian,   

Janice Sutherland, Caroline Mc Greavy, Audrey Mameli 
 Marek Machoy,  Nikki Reyes 

 

 

For our link church of Santa Monica, Maputo in Mozambique 
And for our church school St Paul with St Luke Primary School 

 

 

November Year’s Mind:  Madhavlal Gurjar, John McLean,  
Gerald Walker, Mark Emmerson 
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Today we celebrate All Saints Day. On this day, we remember 

all the saints and martyrs throughout the centuries who gave 

their lives to proclaim the Gospel.  
 

 

Supporting our Church School – St Paul with 

St Luke Primary School 
 

Our Church school is 
holding Open Days for 
Nursery & Reception on 
2nd, 3rd,9th & 10th 

November, please enourage your 
friends who have nursery and 
reception age children to book a tour of 
the school with the Headteacher Nicola 
Horton.  Simply call the school on 0207 987 4624 or email: 
admin@spsl.towerhamlets.sch.uk 
 

It’s an excellent, open and welcoming school and we are very proud that 
it is our church school.  To find out more about the school visit their 
website: www.spsl.towerhamlets.sch.uk. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All Souls: Every year we have annual commemoration of 

loved ones departed this life at a special service on the Feast of 

All Souls. This will be tomorrow   Monday 2 November at 
7pm. Please check through the Remembrance File before 

you leave today (sanitizing your hands before and after) and let 
Mthr. Bernadette know if you would like anyone added by 

completing the sheet at the back of church. 
 

 

Banns of Marriage:  

I publish the Banns of Marriage between Louis Malcolm  
MacMillan and Beth Margaret Haggerty both of this parish. If 

any of you know cause or just impediment why these two 
persons should not be joined together in Holy Matrimony, you 

are to declare it. This is the 2nd time of asking. 

  

St SAVIOUR’S have written to express their THANKS  for our 

harvest donation – it will make a significant difference to those 

who are in need of food. 
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Together in Christ! 
Really lovely to have our children 
among us! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

APCM News 
Thank you to everyone who attended our APCM last week.  
Your new PCC is as follows: 

 
Julian (Churchwarden), Cara (Treasurer),  Edward (PCC 

Secretary)  Boikanyo (Gift Aid)   Ruth (Deanery Synod Rep), 
Elaine (Safeguarding Officer) Toni (Children’s Champion), Sally, 

Ruth, Safia (Youth Leader) 
 

Debbie and Mary stood down this year.  We would like to thank 

them for all their hard work and commitment. 


